
 

2021-2022 VFC Influenza Vaccine 
Shipments for Delivery the Week 
of 10/4/21 

  
Dear VFC Provider, 
  
The California Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program will continue processing 
influenza vaccine orders for products that are currently available at 
McKesson, mainly for providers who have pre-booked Fluzone®. The 
majority of initial flu orders for other products have already been shipped in 
full. Percentages of initial orders are listed below. Orders will be processed 
this afternoon for shipments arriving the week of October 4, 2021. 
  

IMPORTANT! If your clinic will be closed in the next few weeks or you 
do not have the capacity to store additional flu vaccines at this time, 
please notify the VFC Program immediately at 1-877-243-8832 to 
prevent any shipping incidents. 
  
  

Product Age Group Supply 

Fluarix® Quadrivalent Preservative 
Free 

0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, GSK 

6 months-18 
years 

100% of initial orders have been 
shipped in full for most providers. 
Those who have not received their 
full initial shipment will receive 
doses next week. 
  

FluLaval® Quadrivalent Preservative 
Free 

0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, GSK 

6 months-18 
years 

100% of initial orders have been 
shipped in full for most providers. 
Those who have not received their 



full initial shipment will receive 
doses next week. 
  

Fluzone® Quadrivalent Preservative 
Free 

0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, Sanofi 

6 months-18 
years 

Orders of 100 doses or less have 
been shipped in full. 
Orders over 100 doses: An 
additional 60% of initial orders 
will be processed.  
  

FluMist® Quadrivalent Preservative 
Free 

0.2mL, Intranasal Sprayer, AstraZeneca 

2-18 years 100% of initial orders have been 
shipped in full. 
  

  

Flucelvax® Quadrivalent 
Preservative Free 

0.5mL, Single-Dose Syringes, Seqirus 

2-18 years 100% of initial orders have been 
shipped in full. 

  
Subsequent shipments for the remaining balance of shipped orders will be 
automatically processed as soon as additional vaccine doses become available. 
  

For Providers that did not pre-book Fluzone®: If you have not yet received 
your full initial order amount, the remaining amount will arrive the week of 
October 4th. If you are unable to receive these doses next week, please let us 
know immediately to prevent any shipping incidents. 
  
  

Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 


